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28th March 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

School Photography – Primary 7
The school photographer will visit the school on Thursday 20th April 2017 to take Nursery, P1 and P7 class photos.  The photographer has suggested that Primary 7 have a casual group photograph taken.  This should make a great P7 photograph, therefore, if your child wishes to be photographed with an appropriate school prop e.g. globe, favourite book or an item to express their interest, please bring it in on 20th April.
Please return the tear off slip to indicate your permission.  If the slip is not returned, your child will not have their photograph taken.
Yours sincerely

Mrs S Welsh

Depute Head Teacher

School Photography – Primary 7
Please return this slip by Tuesday 18th April 2017.
I would like my child to have their class photograph taken
Yes   (    No    (
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………….  Class ……………………….

Parent/Guardian  .................................................................... Date ...........................
